
TOWN OF ROME, MAINE 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES 

January 3, 2022 
  
 

Chairman Paul Anderson called the meeting of the Board of Selectmen to order at    
PM. Selectman Anderson, DiPietro Jr, and Archer were present. Also present for 
all or parts of the meeting were, Barbara Brickett, Tammy Lyons, Julie Morrison, 
Andy Marble and Dr Cook 
 
 
Pledge of Allegiance  
 

Public Comment: 

 Dr Cook delivered a letter of suggestions for consideration for budget 

workshop and requested the information to be forwarded to the Budget 

Committee 

 Comp. Plan. Comm.—next meeting on January 12, 2022 

 
 
A motion to approve the minutes of December 20, 2021 meeting was made by 

Kelly Archer and seconded by Larry DiPietro Jr.  approved 3-0 

Code Enforcement Officer Andy Marble: 

 Marble reported Marble reported that there has been a 40% increase in 

permit applications compared to last year. 

 Volodkevich’s called to say that the trees will be removed now that the 

ground is frozen. The trees were downed by the microburst that hit earlier 

in the year. To prevent damage to the ground, which is in the shoreland 

zone, they waited until winter to have the trees removed. 

 Marble also has an amendment to the subdivision ordinance to be 

approved by the Select Board to be presented at Town Meeting for 

approval. 

 



Town Clerk Report Julie Morrison: 

 See attached Report 

Tax Collector and Treasurer Report Tammy Lyons: 

 Lyons reported Aflac representative came by the office inquiring if there is 

interest in their services.  

 Warrants signed. 

 

A motion to deposit funds from the sale of the ambulance into the Rescue Truck 

Account was made by Paul Anderson and 2nd Larry DiPietro Jr. approved 3-0 

A motion to zero out negative account balances from the contingency account 

was made by Paul Anderson and 2nd by Larry DiPietro Jr. approved 3-0 

 

 
 
A motion to adjourn was made at 7:35 PM by Paul Anderson and seconded by 
Kelly Archer and approved 3-0 
 

     Respectfully yours,   

 

    Barbara Brickett 

    Selectmen Assistant/Deputy Clerk 

    selectmenassistant@romemaine.com 

 

Next Regularly scheduled Selectmen Meeting will be  

Monday January 18, 2022 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 


